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The Spring Convention is where we elect next year’s officers. We will need a Past Governor 
Director, two Area Directors and a Governor Elect. As no-one stepped up for Governor Elect 
last year, I have been attending the monthly webinars and went to Birmingham last month for 
Governor Elect Training for the 2019-20 year. There are two other current Governors that are 
repeating next year. Please give some serious thought to allowing your name to stand for 
election to one of the open positions. Nominations are open, please forward your nominations 
to Past Governor Norma – let’s have an election! 

 Also coming up is the International Director update meeting later in March. That is where the 
next Honorary Canadian is selected to be installed at the International Convention during the 
Canada Party. Please forward your nominations to me by email before March 15th. My email is 
susan_gibson@rogers.com. 

 As always, if anyone has any questions, comments or concerns please contact myself or any 
other Board member. 

 Governor Sue 
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March 24 Gov. Update (Almonte) 

March 23 Junior Dinner in the Dark 

APRIL Civitan Awareness Month 

April 13 Don Mills -  Dinner, Dance & Silent Auction 

April 19 Good Friday 

April 21 Easter  

April 22 Easter Monday 

April 27 C.D.W. Board Meeting 

April 28 Canadian Foundation Meeting 

May 11 C.D.W. Spring Convention 

May 12 Mothers Day 

May 20 Victoria Day 

June 1 Next Beaver Tales Deadline 

June 8 Geographical Training 

June 16 Fathers Day 

June 20-23 Junior International Convention - Washington, D.C. 

June 21 Junior Dance-a-Thon  4:00 p.m. till 11:00 p.m. 

June 22 C.D.W. Board Meeting – Dundas Learning Centre 

June 23 Canadian Foundation Meeting - Belleville 
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Highlights from 2019 Sno Do Held in Midland Feb. 8-11 

 

 

 

 

These amazing Junior Civitan Governors raised $64192.00 for the Civitan Research Center.   
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Congratulations to all our Junior Civitans, chaperones and staff who just completed a very 

successful Sno-Do weekend! Our total fundraising for the event is $64,192 and counting! 

Thank you to all the clubs and individuals who supported these efforts and helped us hit a 

five year high for fundraising! We could not have hosted such a great event without support 

from our sponsors Agincourt Toronto Ont. Civitan Club, Civitan International 

Chesapeake District, The Foundation for Children with Intellectual and Developmental 

Disabilities, London Middlesex Civitan Club, and Don Mills Inc. Civitan Club. A special 

thanks to our local partners Civitan International Foundation of Canada, Barrie Civitan 

Club, Midland Civitan Club, Fox's Bakery, and Canadian District West Junior Civitan. 

 

 

 

Our Junior Civitan Clubs are really excited to invite you to join them for their fundraising “Dinner 

in the Dark”. The Juniors would really love to see the adult Civitan Clubs each purchase a table.  
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Toronto Lung Transplant Club Has a Vision 

Our vision is for Canada to be a forerunner in organ and tissue donation and transplantation – saving 

lives, improving quality of life and providing much needed care and support. 

The Toronto Lung Transplant Civitan Club (TLTCC) provides dynamic outreach programs and 

services to pre and post lung transplant patients and their caregivers. The other main mandate of the 

club is to increase organ donation awareness and to actively work to secure the commitment of the 

general public to give the gift of life and become organ donors. There are currently more than 1500 

people on the waiting list for a life saving organ transplant. 

The TLTCC is an active volunteer non-profit organization founded in 1999 by a group of lung 

transplant recipients and caregivers who wanted to give back to their community in appreciation of the 

gift of life they had received. Together with friends, family and volunteer support networks, they formed 

the Toronto Lung Transplant Civitan Club Inc. #3453 as a chapter of the Community Service Club 

volunteer organization Civitan International. 

Our members share a special bond, having all been touched in some way by transplantation. While they 

have their own unique story to tell, they are part of a team that serves to celebrate and cherish the 

greatest gift of all – life itself. 

Over a period of ten years, TLTCC has participated in and conducted various donor awareness fund 

raising events that have enabled us to provide temporary relocation accommodations, acquire and 

distribute specialized equipment required by post lung transplant recipients and provide other forms of 

assistance to lung transplant candidates. 

TLTCC continues to fulfill its mission and to grow and provide more financial help to a growing list of 

incoming lung transplant candidates while remaining equally committed to promoting donor 

awareness. 

TLTCC works in the areas of advocacy, awareness and support. Our objectives are to: 

• Increase the rate of organ and tissue donation; 
• Improve the community’s understanding of organ and tissue donation and transplantation; 
• Provide transplant patients with support, education and guidance to improve their health and 

quality of life. 

Individuals can help by: 

• Volunteering at our annual community events and special projects. 
• Becoming a member of TLTCC. 
• Making a donation. 
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Greetings from London Middle Sex Civitan Club.  

It is now almost the end of February and we thought spring might be on the way but since the winds are 100 
kph and all the highways north of here are closed I guess I was wrong, but on a positive note we will be 
having our spring dance in April known as the Spring Fling for Community Living London so that is a start, but 
first we will be having our euchre tournament on Saturday March 23 at Chelsea park in London where we will 
be playing euchre of course and having a raffle ,selling baked goods and giving away prizes it should be a fun 
afternoon. As soon as the euchre tournament is over a few of us will be heading to Oakville for Dinner in the 
Dark with a couple of our juniors. 
 February was a busy month for us. We had our annual Valentines dance 
for Community Living London with 90 plus clients and a couple of our 
members went to Sno Do to help out in the kitchen and take part in the 
dinner [thanks Sue Heatherly and Pauline Blackwell for helping out] we 
had two juniors go with us and they enjoyed it very much, it was even 
Skyler's first-time tubing down a hill. 
 This will be a busy summer for the London club since we will be hosting 
the Region 5 Convention in September in Woodstock and we are also 
planning to do a grand ball for Community Living London in 2020.Plus we 
have our annual Mini Golf and Finger printing at the Children's safety 
village. 
 
President  
Darrell Blackwell 
 
 

 
LOOKS LIKE PAULINE BLACKWELL WAS LEFT HOLDING THE POT 
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DON MILLS     ALWAYS LOOKING FOR NEW WAYS TO GIVE-  

 

Don Mills has been reviewing how we can pay back to the community and what more we can do. 

In addition to running the hockey programs, we are currently helping the community of Don Mills 

by…. 

• Awarding scholarships each year to graduating students at Don Mills Collegiate High School 

from the Special Education programs. 

 

• We also sponsor field trips at a couple of high schools in the community so children who cannot 

afford the fees can gain the same life experience as their classmates. 

 

• We have had nothing but glowing reports from the students we have sponsored to the YLDC 

program in Indiana in the past. We are again increasing our sponsorship number this year. On 

that subject, we are currently looking for support for at least 3 students. 

 

 

• The Best Buddies skating program has taken off like no one thought it would. We have rented 

ice at the arena for four different time slots where the students come and get an hour on the 

ice skating. All helmets, guards and skates are supplied by the club with the ongoing partnership 

of Maple Leaf Sports and Entertainment. 

 

• We regularly make donations, food and monies, to the local food bank. 

Most of our monies for these various events is raised at our Annual Dinner, Dance and Silent Auction. 

Please note on your calendars that the DDSA is on April 13th, 2019 this year. Tickets are available at 

DMCHL.com. They sell out fast. It is a wonderful evening full of friendship, great food and hopefully 

lots of bidding.    
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KITCHENER WATERLOO Civitan Club is Looking to Get Cozy. 

 Grab a hot chocolate and read your Beaver Tales! It has been a cold winter for everyone.   

Our Christmas gathering was attended by 14 people at the Concordia Club. Good food and 

fellowship was enjoyed by all.  Our small club sold 1,060 pounds of fruit cake.  Many thanks goes  

to Marlene Wolff our cake chairs wife.  Again anyone with good ideas for Venues please let  

Wally Wolff know. He is at mwwwolff@exculink.com or 519-744-2871.  We sold 506 cups of hot 

chocolate and cider at the Waterloo “Wonders of Winter” festival of Lights in Waterloo Park.   

It was a cold night and the trolley was running.  1089 guests enjoyed the “Christmas in the  

Safety Village” festivities  this year. We donated $2,000.00 to Kitchener Colligate Vocational 

Institute for their Community festive meal.  If you want to know where we are meeting and when 

we are meeting you can find 

us at www.kwcivitan.ca 

 

Paula Roberts    K-W Civitan Club  

 

DID YOU KNOW THESE INTERESTING FACTS 

 

             In 1971 The Kitchener Waterloo Civitan Club opened the doors to their 2 story 24 unit  

             apartment building on Erb St. in Waterloo.(see picture above)) 

             Still there today and operating on its own as a non-profit entity, it services the needs of 24      

seniors with low income and other challenges. 

             In 1997 the club donated $150,000 the Police and Fire Safety Village for the building of the 

Fire Safety Centre.  

mailto:mwwwolff@exculink.com
http://www.kwcivitan.ca/
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Dundas District Civitan Club              Taking a Second Look at Things.  

We decided to step back from organizing a fashion show and golf tournament this year. We will be 
further reviewing both these major fund-raising activities. 
 
In the meantime, we are taking on something new- a paper and document shredding service. Bruce 
Davey, our president, investigated this as a possible fund raiser. The local Rotarians were conducting a 
shredding day in Dundas last spring, and he got to observe their operation first hand, and get their 
thoughts. This activity could provide a new opportunity for raising funds and awareness.  
 
Anne Pearson will act as chair, and a Civitan Shredding Day will take place in nearby Ancaster on June 
15. For more details on this, check our Facebook page. 
 
Two Mohawk College co-op students assigned to the Dundas Learning Centre are installing a sensory 
room for the centre. Club executive members recently met with them about this initiative, which is 
part of their learning process. 
 
President Bruce and Ella Coburn, Nativic Junior Club president, met with the Ladies Guild of Christ 
Church Anglican in neighboring Greensville to describe our club and its services. 
Nativic is working on a monitoring program with high school aged persons who are connected with 
the Hamilton Down Syndrome Association. Junior members completed cluster in depth training to 
prepare for this program. 
 
A recent guest speaker was Catherine Ward, who directs a number of group homes in the City of 
Hamilton. Some clients of our Civitan- supported programs are residents in those homes. 
 Hamilton Grandmothers of Steel is one of 240 such groups across Canada, in the U.S.A., the U.K. and 
Australia. It is a Stephen Lewis Foundation program. Their work includes support for children 
orphaned as result of the AIDS/HIV pandemic in Sub-Saharan Africa.  Theresa Randles of the Hamilton 
group will discuss their work at our March club meeting. Check their website. 
On June 1, we host our annual garage sale at St. Marks' Church, in Dundas. 

 

Enjoying a lovely Christmas dinner 

with fellow Civitan members! Tracy 

Beck (junior supervisor), Lynne, 

Bruce Davey (Dundas District 

president), Governor Sue Gibson, 

Area Director Peter Bevington, and 

his wife Sharon. 
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Agincourt Civitan Club         HELPED IN BUILDING A MOUNTAIN 

 

The club is participating in a fund raiser selling Vessey Flower bulbs. Orders have been taken and will 
be received in the spring.  Thanks to Civitan Norma McCleverty for organizing this project. 
 
The Agincourt Civitan Club Christmas Party was held on Tuesday December 11, 2018 at the home of 
Civitan Bob and Ruth Nicholls.  Gifts for Toy Mountain were collected.  A member gift exchange was 
also conducted.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Just before Christmas, members and friends of Agincourt Civitan purchased 23 toys and plush animals 
which were donated to CTV Toy Mountain. 
 
Our Agincourt Glider's Skating Club almost came to an abrupt end in January when the Recreation 
Centre we skate at suffered major damage due to fire. However, the City of Toronto were very quick 
in finding a new location for our program to continue.  Our season-end pizza party will still proceed as 
scheduled on March 17th with DJ Mike returning as our entertainer.  
 
Our club will be hosting a Senior's Social at Cedarbrook Lodge on March 20, with James Regan 
entertaining.  We will be providing afternoon cake, tea, and coffee to the residents. 
 

Retirement 

 
Civitan Paul Scudds is retired from the 
Toronto Police Service after 45 
years and 6 months.  Officially  
retired December 1st, 2018.  Paul is 
currently spending the winter in Florida 
 but hopes to have more time 
available for Civitan during his retirement. 
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Civitan International Foundation of Canada Trustees. 

Darlene Lambert, John VandenBaar, Peter Guthrie, Lyle Armstrong, Sue Gibson, Pat McKinney, Willa Condie  

Missing from picture Ken Fournier and Bill Lawrence. 

 

 

 
  

Governor Sue Gibson has picked up 

the two vests that had belonged to 

George Thomas and his wife from 

their granddaughter Nicole Porter. 

The vest belonging to George has been 

delivered to Scarlet Thompson and is 

now hanging at Civitan International 

Headquarters next to the vest donated 

by Helen Shine.  

The second vest will be at the Spring 

Convention. 

 

The vests hanging at Civitan Headquarters 
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REGISTRATION FORM  

  

CANADIAN DISTRICT WEST SPRING CONVENTION 

MAY 11, 2019 

HOSTED BY: Brampton Civitan Club 

 

Monte Carlo Inn Vaughan Suites    * Room Rates are $129.90/night +taxes   

705 Applewood Cres                                             (Standard Queen 2 beds)   

Vaughan, Ontario   Tel.: 1-905-761-7170  
    

First Person:  

Name:________________________________________________Civitan Y/N_____________________  

Voting DelegateY/N____Club____________________________________________________________  

District/Club Office_______________________________Past Governor Y/N__________Year________  

Address____________________________________City_______________________PC_____________ 

Is this your first Convention Y/N_______JR Civitan Y/N_________Home Club____________________ 

Saturday dinner choice:: Roast Beef  Y/N Chicken Y/N  Salmon Y/N  Vegetarian Y/N          
 ANYONE WITH DIETARY RESTRICTIONS MUST LET THE HOTEL KNOW TWO DAYS IN ADVANCE 

 

Second Person:  

Name:________________________________________________Civitan Y/N_____________________  

Voting DelegateY/N____Club____________________________________________________________  

District/Club Office_______________________________Past Governor Y/N__________Year________  

Address____________________________________City_______________________PC_____________  

Is this your first Convention Y/N_______JR Civitan Y/N_________Home Club____________________  

Saturday dinner choice: Roast Beef  Y/N Chicken  Y/N  Salmon  Y/N  Vegetarian  Y/N                              
 ANYONE WITH DIETARY RESTRICTIONS MUST LET THE HOTEL KNOW TWO DAYS IN ADVANCE 

REGISTRATION: $95.00/PERSON; REGISTRATION $105.00/PERSON after April 25 

  

Which includes: Saturday Continental Breakfast, Coffee Break, Working Lunch. Saturday Night Dinner  

3-course plated dinner: salad, dessert and your choice of either beef, chicken, salmon or vegetarian  

**For those not wishing to stay for dinner Registration $60 per person, $70 AFTER April 25** 

 

ALL HOTEL REGISTRATIONS SHOULD BE MADE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. IF LEFT UNTIL MAY 10, ROOM 

RATE NOT GUARANTEED 

 

FINAL CUT OFF DATE FOR REGISTRATION:  MAY 6, 2019   

 

Please make your cheque payable to: CANADIAN DISTRICT WEST CIVITAN 

Mail your completed registration to:  Civitan Treasurer, Anita Francis  

           2203-22 Hanover Road  

                                                                Brampton, ON L6S 5K7 anitaf7501@yahoo.ca 
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REGISTRATION FORM  

REGION 5  
  

CANADIAN DISTRICT WEST CONVENTION 

Host Club: London-Middlesex Civitan Club  

SEPTEMBER 13TH TO 15TH, 2019  
  

Quality Hotel & Suites Woodstock    * Room Rates are $130.99/night +taxes   

580 Bruin Blvd.                                             (Standard Queen 2 beds)   

Woodstock, Ontario      Tel.: 1-519-421-4644 - Toll Free: 1-800-667-4466    
 

Friday night’s theme: LET’S MAKE A CIVITAN DEAL 

Saturday Dinner is Formal 

First Person:  

Name:________________________________________________Civitan Y/N_____________________  

Voting DelegateY/N____Club____________________________________________________________  

District/Club Office_______________________________Past Governor Y/N__________Year________  

Address____________________________________City_______________________PC_____________ 

Is this your first Convention Y/N_______JR Civitan Y/N_________Home Club____________________ 

Saturday dinner choice: Top Sirloin Y/N Chicken Y/N Salmon Y/N Vegetarian Y/N    
ANYONE WITH DIETARY RESTRICTIONS MUST LET THE HOTEL KNOW TWO DAYS IN ADVANCE       

Second Person:  

Name:________________________________________________Civitan Y/N_____________________  

Voting DelegateY/N____Club____________________________________________________________  

District/Club Office_______________________________Past Governor Y/N__________Year________  

Address____________________________________City_______________________PC_____________  

Is this your first Convention Y/N_______JR Civitan Y/N_________Home Club____________________  

Saturday dinner choice:  Top Sirloin Y/N Chicken Y/N Salmon Y/N Vegetarian Y/N     
ANYONE WITH DIETARY RESTRICTIONS MUST LET THE HOTEL KNOW TWO DAYS IN ADVANCE      

REGISTRATION: $120.00/PERSON  
  

Which includes: Friday night buffet meal; entertainment & Saturday continental breakfast  

Saturday night is a 3-course plated dinner: salad, dessert and your choice of beef, chicken or salmon.   

* if not participating on Friday night, deduct $40.00 from Registration Fee Paid  

* if participating at Saturday breakfast, meetings and dinner $80.00  

  

ALL HOTEL REGISTRATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 6:00 P.M. ON Thursday, AUGUST 23rd, 2019 

PLEASE NOTE THAT AS OF AUGUST 24, 2019 THE ROOM RATES WILL BE HIGHER THAN $130.99 

INITIAL WHICH INCLUDES FULL HOT BREAKFAST BOTH DAYS.   

 DUE TO HOTEL POLICY NO ROOM CANCELLATIONS ARE ALLOWED AFTER SEPT. 11TH   

 FINAL CUT OFF DATE FOR REGISTRATION:  SEPTEMBER 8, 2019   

Please make your cheque payable to: CANADIAN DISTRICT WEST CIVITAN 
Mail your completed registration to: Civitan Treasurer, Anita Francis  

          2203-22 Hanover Road  

                                                                Brampton, ON L6S 5K7 anitaf7501@yahoo.ca  
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Growth & Retention Thought of the Month: 

We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give. -    Winston Churchill 
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At the last Board meeting the District’s policies were updated and can be found on the website. www.civitan.on.ca 

  

I would like to draw your attention to this new policy. It has been an International Policy for over a year and is now part 

of the District Policy. 

 

 

D 0100- 14- BACKGROUND CHECK 
 

 

Background Check Requirement for Individuals Involved with Anyone Who Has Not 

Reached the Age of Majority or classified as a Special Needs person. 

  
ADOPTED: 02/19                  LAST AMENDED:  

 

Any Civitan or non-Civitan who has reached the age of majority, whom interacts with individuals 

whom have not reached the age of majority in a Civitan sponsored activity, shall be required to submit 

to a background check every two years to include these minimum requirements:  

• • Government Verification of identity  

• • Address History  

• • National Criminal History Database Search  

• • Sex Offender Registry Search  

• • Local Criminal Search  

 

The following positions or individuals shall submit to a background check:  

• • International directors  

• • International candidates  

• • International Director liaison  

• • District Junior Civitan chair  

• • Sponsoring Club liaison (s)  

• • Club advisor  

• • Chaperones  

• • Sno-Do volunteers  

• • Dance-a-thon volunteers  

• • Civitan International staff  

 

The individual, sponsoring Civitan club or district shall bear the cost of the background checks. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.civitan.on.ca/
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The 50th Annual 

Youth Leadership and Diversity Conference 2019  

A Civitan Youth Seminar Project 

 

The Youth Leadership and Diversity Conference 2019 will be held at Trine University, Angola, Indiana 

U.S.A. from Monday July 8th, 2019 – Saturday July 14th, 2019 

 

The tuition fee is $1,000.00 Canadian which includes the Bus transportation by BelCa Bus Tours. 

 

We need a minimum of 16 delegates to break even on the bus. 

 

Please find attached the Delegate Application Form and Information Packages for the Conference. The 

original application must go to the District Treasurer (Civitan Anita Francis) along with payment 

payable to “CANADIAN DISTRICT WEST – CIVITAN”. A copy of the fully completed 

application must be sent to the Chair (Civitan John Veals). The applications must be received and 

approved no later than May 15th 2019. 

 

Along with payment, please have the applicant submit a photocopy of their passport. The medical 

information and particulars of Out of Country Medical Coverage must be completed. Out of Country 

Coverage is NOT OHIP. There must be separate Out of Country Coverage. 

 

If the delegate does not have Out of Country Coverage it can be purchased reasonably from most 

chartered banks or the Canadian Automobile Association (CAA) as well as insurance companies etc. 

 

Once the delegates application has been approved by the Chair, acknowledgement will be forwarded to 

the sponsoring club. Prior to sending the applications to the Chair the Sponsoring Club must advise the 

applicant of acceptance and their expected attendance at the YLDC. Once the Chair has approved the 

applicant, information will be sent by email to keep the chair of the sponsoring clubs and the delegates 

updated. 

 

I would encourage all of our Civitan Clubs in Canadian District West to consider sponsoring delegates 

to this conference. It is a very worthwhile, enriching experience for the delegates. 

 

Contact information 

Civitan John Veals 

Chair: Youth Leadership and Diversity Conference 2019  

1320 Everton Rd., 

Midland, ON, L4R 5J6 

705-526-9814 

 

Civitan Anita Francis 

Treasurer –Canadian District West Civitan 

22 Hanover Rd., Suite 2203, 

Brampton, ON. L6S 5K7 

416-995-5533 
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Sponsor: Please complete the following information before giving to applicant 
A registration fee of $1,000.00 must accompany this application.  

Make check payable to:  Canadian District West - Civitan 

Return this application no later than May 15th, 2019 to:   Anita Francis, 22 Hanover Rd., Suite 2203, Brampton, Ont. L6S 5K7 

 

 

Return this application to your sponsor on or before     
 

             
Representative or Contact Person                       Phone Number  

             
Sponsoring Club or Organization (if applicable)                                   State or Canadian Province 

 

 

              

 

 

              2019 Youth Leadership & Diversity Conference 
A Civitan Youth Seminar Project 

          www.CivitanYLDC.org  CivitanYLDC@Outlook.com  
 

 

 
APPLICANT INFORMATION …  Previous delegates are not eligible for this year’s conference  
Any questions regarding the Conference or this application should be directed to the representative listed above.  All questions and/or blanks on this application 

must be completed before it will be considered.  Return this application to the above representative on or before the designated date.   

If, after applying, you are unable to attend, please contact the above representative immediately.  
 

Please do not contact Trine University.   They have no answers concerning this conference. 
Type or neatly print all information requested 

 

Full legal name ______________________________________________________________________ Male     Female 
First                                   Middle                                               Last                                 (Circle One) 
 

Name to appear on Name Tag _______________________________________________  Birth date _______________ 
First  (No Silly Slang)            Last                              Month / Day / Year                           

 

Home Address ________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
                                 Number            Street                                                          City                         State/Province               Postal Code 
 

_______________________________________________ __________/____________________________________ 
Delegate’s E-mail Address      Delegate’s Cell Phone Number 
 

 

Name of High School: ________________________________________________________________  T-shirt  size: __________      
 
 

I will enter the following grade in the fall of this year:        10       11         12     Circle One                      

 

Parent’s or Guardian’s Name ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent’s/Guardian’s Phone (Home)  _________/_______________________    (Work) ________/_______________ 

 
              Area Code       Number                Area Code       Number 
 

Parent’s/Guardian’s Cell Phone  #1 _________ /_______________________          #2  _________/_______________ 
              Area Code        Number                                                      Area Code       Number 
 

Person to contract if parent/guardian is unavailable ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Relationship __________________________________________               Phone  __________/__________________ 
             Area Code          Number 
 

Please complete the following information so that we will know more about you. 
 

I participate in the following sports, activities and/or groups:  

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

http://www.civitanyldc.org/
mailto:CivitanYLDC@Outlook.com
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Medical Information – NO APPLICANT WILL BE ADMITTED WITHOUT THIS INFORMATION. 
 

Name of Medical Insurance Plan _______________________   Policy # #_____________________ 
 

Name of your physician:______________________ Phone _________/_____________ 
             Area Code                   Number 

Are you currently under medical care? _____  If so, for what? ____________________ 

 

We hereby certify that our son/daughter is currently taking the following medication: 
 Name                     Reason         Name   Reason 

 
________________________    ___________________________________      ____________________    ________________ 

 

________________________    ___________________________________          __________________    ________________ 
 

Medication can be administered by delegate:     Y     N    Medication should be administered  

                                                                                                 By staff     Y    N 

 

He/she is allergic to the following medications:  

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Allergies to foods: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Special health concerns:  __________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Medical Permission:  In the event of your inability to contact us, the parents/guardians, in case of emergency medical attention 

is expedient for our son/daughter, we hereby approve whatever medical attention is necessary and determined by the Hospital 

Physician or Conference Medical Staff Personnel. 
 

 

Dated _________________________  ____________________________________________________ 

       Signature of Parent/Guardian 

 

 

Waiver:  I (we), the undersigned parent(s)/guardian(s) of this delegate to the Youth Leadership & Diversity Conference, do hereby 

release and discharge Civitan International and Trine University, as well as their officers, agents, instructors, and employees from 

any and all claims, demands, suits, action or causes of actions which I (we) may, can, or shall have by reason of any illness, injury, 

or accident incurred or suffered by my son or daughter while attending this conference. 
 

 

Dated _________________________   ________________________________________________________ 

         Signature of Parent/Guardian 

 
 

Registration is from 3:00 to 4:00 p.m.   Plan on arriving during that time period. 

There are no facilities for meals prior to dinner, so have lunch before arriving. 
 

It goes without saying…but let’s mention it anyway.  Delegates will be expected to keep their rooms neat at all times.  There is 

to be no illegal drugs, tobacco products, or alcohol on campus.  Males are only allowed in the lobby area of the female dorm; 

females are not allowed in the male dorm.  No delegate may leave the grounds of the campus.  Theft or vandalism is not an 

acceptable trait for any delegate.  Any delegate acting in an irresponsible manner may, at the discretion of the Director, be 

withdrawn from the Conference.  Parent or guardian would then be required to arrange for immediate transportation home.  Each 

delegate will be held responsible for any damage to property caused by that person. 
 

 

 

 

                
 Signature of Applicant             Signature of Parent/Guardian  

 

 

 



Page 29 of 30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you don’t see an article on your club ask your President why? 

 

Our new Canadian District West website has gone live February 25th!!  Webmaster Don Caldwell has 

done a terrific job in updating our site making it cleaner, more user friendly and faster.  Hopefully we 

will have the link to the Junior site linking with an updated version soon, and I know Don is also 

working on a new version of the Canadian Foundation website so that link will point to the new site, 

sometime after the end of the month. Webmaster Don Caldwell has put a lot of hours into this site. 

 

Cracking Down 

The banks are getting very sticky about depositing cheques that are not made out to the name on the 

bank account. Please make sure that all cheques to the Canadian District West are made payable to  

   Canadian District West Civitan. 

 

 

 

 

Try it….You will like it 


